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Sent from my iPad... I think it is unconscionable for a rate hike by Duke Energy. Let’s see, first, a decent plan
forward to clean up the mess our country is in on account their past reliance on coal and fossil fuels. That was their
choice back then, it should be not be on the backs of North Carolina’s citizens to pay. Also, let’s see some proposals
for a cleaner energy program now...it’s needed immediately. Come on Duke, use your own resources to clean up—
don’t milk it from your consumers. Say NO to a rate hike!
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